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DCPSC eDocket System Experiences Technical Failure on October 15th 
 
(WASHINGTON, D.C.) – The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia’s eDocket system 
experienced a technical failure on October 15, 2019, which prevented filings from successfully transmitting to 
the eDocket queue.   
 
If you attempted to upload a filing to eDocket on October 15th, and received an error message, please resubmit 
the filing before close of business, October 16, 2019.   
 
In the cover letter of the filing, please indicate the date and time of the initial attempt to upload the filing. The 
Commission Secretary’s Office will ensure that the appropriate date and time reflects when the filing is 
uploaded to eDocket.   
 
If you have any questions/concerns, please call the Commission Secretary’s office at (202) 626-5150. 
 
 

The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia is an independent agency established by 
Congress in 1913 to regulate electric, natural gas, and telecommunications companies 

in the District of Columbia. 
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